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Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ16-000768 

Senator Cameron asked on 06 May 2016 on proof Hansard page 5

Relates to previous Employment Question No EMSQ15-000340 and EMSQ16-000769

Question

Number of redundancies 

Senator CAMERON: Have there been any redundancies, forced or otherwise, since last 
estimates?
Ms Leon: There certainly have not been any forced redundancies and there have not been 
any widespread redundancies, but, from time to time, we have the occasional one-off 
redundancy. I will just check if there have been any since last estimates.
Ms Kidd: There has been a small number since last estimates—five.
Senator CAMERON: What kind of classifications were they?
Ms Kidd: I do not have the classifications here. We can take that on notice.
Senator CAMERON: Were there any SES?
Ms Kidd: No. 

Answer

Five employees in the Department of Employment received voluntary redundancies between 
1 July 2015 and 31 March 2016. 

Two employees were at the Executive Level (EL) 2, and one was an EL1, APS6 and APS4 
classification level.


